
ReEp SmMitH SHAwW & McCLay
1301 K STREET, N.W.

SUITE 1100—EAST TOWER
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005

Tel. (202) 414—9200
Fax. (202) 414—9299

BRIGITTEL. ADAMS
(202)414—9260

April 3, 1997

Paul Marrangoni, Branch Chief

Experimental Licensing, New Technology Division

Office ofEngineering and Technology

Federal Communications Commission

2000 M Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Renewal Application, FCC Form 405

Experimental Radio Station (non—broadcast)

ECC Call Sign KQ2XSX; File No. 4662—EX—MR—95
Dear Mr. Marrangont:

On behalf of Kavouras, Inc. ("Kavouras"), please find attached an

application for renewal of the above referenced experimental authorization for a

meteorological pulsed doppler radar device. The original application, together with a
filing fee in the amount of $45 has been filed with the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh.

By the attached request, Kavouras seeks approval to continue its
experimental operation of the radar device without interruption. We would appreciate

your prompt attention to this request.

Please contact the undersigned attorney for Kavouras at 202—414—9260 in

the event you have any questions or wish to discuss the attached application matter. You

may also speak with my colleague Stefan Lopatkiewicz at 202—414—9250.

Sincerely yours,

?fl?ifit 4Codzina
Attachment rigitte L. Adams
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